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Happy Friday!

I am an MBA student currently studying sustainable business initiatives and am voicing my
strong support for the bill.

Oregon has an opportunity to set an example for the rest of the country to follow, and to miss
out on this opportunity would be a waste.

Thank you for pursuing strong and equitable climate action in Salem.

-- 
MORGAN PEPPER
he|him|his

mailto:morganjpepper@gmail.com
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

